Richard Paul Moore

Ithaca, NY 14850-9389

June 10, 2022

CLCPA Scoping Committee

NYSERDA

17 Columbia Circle

Albany, NY 12203-6399
scopingplan@nyserda.ny.gov

Ref: Comments, CLCPA Draft CLCPA Scoping Plan

Dear CLCPA Scoping Committee,

Thank you for your dedication to creating a plan for our combined survival. You have perfectly
shown the dire consequence which will occur without immediate, intentional action.

| have two serious concerns with the present Scoping Plan.

The April 4th statement from the IPPC stated significant progress is needed in reducing CO2e’s
within the next 3 years. The Plan does not address this IPCC statement and therefore has no
provisions to monitor progress in reaching the IPCC goal. Specifically, Tables 7-9 on Pages 72-
73 of Chapter 7 of the report indicate that the Plan’s 2025 and 2030 goals are 14% and 34%
short of the corresponding IPCC requirements.

There needs to be an Implementation Design added to the Scoping Plan to attain the IPCC goals.
It must include a near real-time scorecard to display actually reduced CO2e’s, as compared with
the projected CO2¢e’s of the Plan. Please accelerate CO2e reduction and create a timely, well-
conceived Implementation Plan with Monitoring and Management to show how New York’s
actions are progressing toward meeingt the required results in the time available.

Thank you for inviting our input. | hope this is useful.

Respectfully offered,
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Richard Paul Moore





